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 MINUTES OF A REGULAR MEETING OF COUNCIL 

 
CITY OF GARFIELD HEIGHTS, OHIO 

 

Tuesday, May 26, 2020 
 

 (Note:  This meeting was conducted by teleconference due to the current Covid-19 
outbreak.) 

 

 
 
 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 7:00 p.m. by Council President Matt Burke. 
 
ROLL CALL: PRESENT: Council Members Dudley, Donahue, Nenadovich, Davis, 

Blake, Burke, Vaughn 
 
 
 
PRESIDENT BURKE stated that there was no legislation to vote on that night. He then invited 
Mayor Collova to give a report on the status of the city. 
 
REPORT OF THE MAYOR: 
MAYOR VIC COLLOVA explained that the grass cutting in the city was falling behind because 
of frequent rain and the fact that the city currently had only one grass cutting crew.  He was 
pleased to say that he had hired a second crew that day and added that he was still trying to 
recruit a third lawn mowing crew. The Mayor asked residents to be patient about this matter. 
 
Mayor Collova said that Garfield Heights was following Governor Dewine’s guidelines and 
terminated his report. 
 
PRESIDENT BURKE thanked the Mayor and asked whether anyone had any questions for the 
Mayor on his report. No one did. 
 
PRESIDENT BURKE then asked Council whether they had any information to share with the 
residents. 
 
CLMN DUDLEY remarked that he was doing his best regarding the flooding in Ward 1. 
No other Council Members made comments. 
 
MISCELLANEOUS COMMENTS BY CITIZENS: 
PRESIDENT BURKE next asked whether any residents attending the teleconference wished to 
address Council. There were none.  
   
CLMN VAUGHN moved to adjourn the Meeting, the Chairman seconded and the President said 
all in favor signify by saying Yea. Anybody opposed? Meeting adjourned. 
AYES:  Vaughn, Dudley, Donahue, Nenadovich, Davis, Blake, Burke 
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MEETING ADJOURNED AT 7:05 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
APPROVED:     RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________  _____________________________ 
Matt Burke      Barbara Molin  
President of Council     Clerk of Council 


